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Dear 5P parents/carers, 
 
I am writing to you to inform you that Mr Parker is unfortunately unwell and will not be back in 
school until after half term.  We send Mr Parker our very best wishes. 
 
Mr Lambert will be teaching the class for the remainder of this half term.  He knows our school 
very well and will also be covering Mrs Ollerenshaw’s maternity leave after half term.  
 
If there is anything you need please do contact a member of the team or myself. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs N Moody 
Head teacher 
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